
 

 

Letting Our Lights Shine at Sproughton CofE Primary School 

 

 

Sproughton CofE Primary School have been celebrating our achievements beyond 

the academic this term. We are very proud of the school’s SIAMS report, received 

December 2019, that recognises the many ways in which the children, staff and the 

wider school community ‘shine brightly.’ 

“The Christian vision <”Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16> shapes the way 

decisions are made regarding the curriculum and extended learning. The new 

curriculum has established a thread of continuity and progression in learning across 

the school. This enables pupils to develop skills and knowledge with a new ‘C’ focus 

each half term; culture, community, conservation, communication, conflict and 

courageous advocacy. The curriculum ensures that pupils’ spiritual development and 

wellbeing are as important as academic outcomes. This, along with the wide 

selection of extra-curricular activities, allows pupils to flourish and shine in a variety 

of ways. The good teaching and pastorally sensitive staff enable all pupils to make 

good or better progress from their starting point. 

One pupil noted that “every child has a voice that deserved to be heard.”  

SIAMS 2019. 


